
      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Prayer Requests 

________________________________________________________ 
________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________ 

 

 
 
 

Mennonite Mission Network:  Robert Morrison serves with MMN’s partner 
program, DOOR. Robert & five other “part-time parents” at La Casa de Comunidad 
in Hollywood, CA, seek to be channels of God’s love to the children who come to 
the center. Pray for wisdom, energy and hope to overcome great obstacles.       
 

Men-O-Lan invites adults over 60 to the next Senior Meeting to be held June 16, 
10:30 am - 12:30 pm.  This includes lunch and a special program from the summer 
staff.  Donations accepted.  RSVP by June 14 to the camp office at 215-679-5144.  
See flyer on the bulletin board. 
 

 

Finland Mennonite Church 
Looking up, Moving forward, Reaching out 

 

www.finlandmennonitechurch.org 
 

 

Pastor John Ehst 
Pastor’s email: pastorjohnehst@comcast.net 

Pastor John’s office hours:   Tues. 9-4, Wed. 12-4pm, Thurs. & Fri. 9-4 
Church office - 215-679-8980 

Church email: finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net 
Elders – Alan Kratz 215-679-3311, Greg Ingram 215-529-9852, Les Guntz 215-679-6425,  
David Landis 215-234-4045, Mark Livezey 267-923-8743, Darryl Wallace 215-541-4528 

Visitation & Care Team - Marvin and Rachel Reinford 215-679-8598 
Mary Carlson 215-538-5422, Jim and Diane Dougherty 215-679-7190 
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The family that prays together, stays together. 
 

Pre-service Prayer Meeting 8:10–8:20 am 
First Service 8:30 am – Second Service 11:00 am 

Sunday School 9:45-10:30 am 
Fellowship and refreshments 10:30-11:00 am 

 

Nursery care is provided during all morning services for children 3 years and under. 
 
 

FIRST SERVICE 
 

Worship in Song (Please feel free to sit down during singing if you need to.)  

Offering today is for our Building Fund                Roni Janton - Offertory         
(Please pass the attendance pads located under the seat by the center aisle.) 

Scripture Reading (brown pew Bible p. 531, blue pew Bible p.1161)                 Isaiah 64:1-8 

Message - “God – also known as - Creator”                                 Pastor Roy Yoder  
Children dismissed for Kids’ Kinection  
Sharing Time                                              AJ 
Longacre 
Pastoral Prayer      

Closing Blessing 
SECOND SERVICE 

 

Worship in Song (Please feel free to sit down during singing if you need to.)  

Offering today is for our Building Fund                            Roni Janton - Offertory   
(Please pass the attendance pads located under the seat by the center aisle.) 

Sharing Time                      AJ Longacre 
Pastoral Prayer 
Scripture Reading (brown pew Bible p. 531, blue pew Bible p.1161)                 Isaiah 64:1-8 

Message - “God – also known as - Creator”                                 Pastor Roy Yoder  
Closing Blessing 

 

“Yet you, LORD, are our Father.  We are the clay, you are the potter; 

We are all the work of your hand.  
Isaiah 64:8 (NIV) 

 
 

 
 

To Our Guests: 
 

We welcome you to our 
fellowship.  We would like to 
get to know you better.  
Please tell us about yourself 
by filling out the form below 
and placing it in the offering 
basket. 
  
Name: ___________________ 
 
Address: _________________ 
 
_________________________ 
 

Phone: ________________ 
 
E-mail: ___________________ 
 
 

   I am attending for the 

               first time. 
 

  I would like information  

          about your church. 
 

  I would like a call from 

    the Pastor. 
 
 
 

 

How can we minister to you? 
 
_________________________ 
_________________________
_________________________
_________________________
_________________________ 

Sunday School Class Locations and Topics 
Upstairs hallway: First classroom – Jr. High Girls 
       Second classroom – Kindergarten and 1st Grade 
       Third classroom – 2nd through 5th Grade 
      Fourth classroom – Jr. High Boys 
      Fifth classroom – High School  
Main floor hallway:  Last room on left – Preschool 
                     Second last room on left – Nursery facilities 
In gymnasium:    Library – Men’s Class - “We Worship God” (studies from 1 Timothy) 

             Second classroom – Preparation for Baptism Class (during S.S.) 
              Third classroom – Post High – Reading through the Bible 
              Fourth classroom – Prayer Room for anyone with prayer needs  
              Far corner of gym – “Love & Respect” led by Dougherty’s & 

Wallace’s 

Sanctuary:   “Death and Resurrection of the Messiah” DVD series led by Mark 
Livezey           

Volunteers      Today           Next Week 
 

Greeters:         Corey & Corinne Guntz (1st service)            John & Zach Rice (1st 
service) 
         Alan & Tara Gilmore (2nd service)            Rachel & Sarah Kolb (2nd service) 

Nursery:         Amy Haman & Corinne Guntz (1st service)  Rachel Reinford & Karen Kratz (1st 
ser) 
         Rose Longacre & Jr. High girls (S.S.)           Rachel Kiefer & Ginger Wint (S.S.) 
         Eleanor Wallace & Shirley Kiefer (2nd)        Dee Dee Good & Brenda Madrill (2nd 
ser) 

Ushers:         Larry Good (1st service)                                    Larry Good (1st service) 
         Arlin Benner (2nd service)             Arlin Benner (2nd service) 
 

Closing church building in June – Alan and Karen Kratz 

mailto:pastorjohnehst@comcast.net
mailto:finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net


This Week at Finland 
 

Today, 6:30 pm – O.U.R. small group 
Monday, 7:00 pm – VBS teachers/leaders meeting at the lower campus 
Monday, 7-8:30 pm – Prayer Shawl Ministry at Rose Longacre’s 
Tuesday, 7:15 pm – Post High worship team practice 
Wednesday, 7:00 pm – John Drescher’s small group 
Wednesday, 7:15 pm – Youth hang-out  
Wednesday, 7:15 pm – Post High FUEL at Wint’s 

Saturday, 9:00-11:00 am – Leadership Training at the lower campus on “Attitude” 
Saturday – Men’s fishing and picnic at Beltzville 
 

********************************************************************************************************************************************  

Last Week 
 

Attendance           Offering 

First service – 92          General Offering              

Second service - 72          Lydia Good mission trip       

            Building Fund        

                                                                  Rental of facilities                        

            Total                                
***************************************************************************************************************************** ************** 

Today the total offering in both services will go toward the Building Fund unless 
specified otherwise. The fall building fund offering will be on October 16. 
 

Men & Boys – This is your last chance to sign up for the fishing trip and picnic at 
Beltzville this Saturday, June 11. Come out and have some fun! Sign-up sheet and 
details are on the bulletin board in the lobby. 
 

Next Sunday special recognition will be given to high school & college graduates. 
 

Volunteers are needed to sign up to bring snacks for our fellowship time on 
Sundays (enough for about 150 people). It does not need to be baked items. Fruit, 
veggies & dip, crackers & cheese, pretzels, chips etc. are a few suggestions.  Ask 
a friend to share to snack responsibility with you.   
 

Have you considered participating in the Intergenerational Mission Trip to Gary, 
IN from July 24-30?  The sign-up sheet is on the bulletin board outside the gym.  If 
your age group is filled, please sign up anyway as an alternate. Cost - $50/person. 
 

Interested in providing a meal for someone who is shut-in, ill, just had surgery or 
a new baby? Contact Lynn Swartley or Rose Longacre. They will place your name 
on a list of volunteers and get in touch with you when meals are needed. 
 

Ushers are needed beginning in July.  If you love meeting people and making 
them feel welcome, we need you!  Contact Alan or Tara Gilmore if interested. 

 

Roll & Stroll is an annual fundraiser for Indian Creek Foundation.  It is Saturday, 
June 18, at 420 Cowpath Road, Souderton.  See details on entrance door or go 
online at www.rollandstroll.com.  

http://www.rollandstroll.com/

